May 15, 2004
Dear Residents of Rochester Hills;

We the undersigned, residents of Parke Street, strongly consent to the dangers of Methane. We
have lived through 4 years of danger and uncertainty because of the Methane present in our landfill
behind us.. IF we had the option years ago to get 5 Star landfill cleaned up and the Methane
removed — we would have certainly jumped at the chance. Instead, we have to live with our
memories of that night when a house exploded (fortunately sparing the lives of our neighbors) and
very long months of our other neighbors being evacuated from their homes because of this deadly
gas.

We wish that no one in our city would have to go through the terror and the constant reminder of
this deadly gas. We are in constant worry that it will return and our lives would again be torn apart.
Given your chance to rectify this in advance, knowing what we know now — we would have opened
our arms to correct this awful situation in advance of this deadly possibility . Please keep in mind
we still live with the daily fear of what happened and of what could still happen.

t is your option now, constant fear for your loved ones and your homes or security.
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